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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter 

17th February 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This academic year we are focussing on our Learning Powers in our Friday assemblies.  This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Having a go.  Well done to the following children:

Reception  Lola Tweedie
Year 1:
Ethan White 
Year 2:  Zachery Pearson 

Year 3: Frazier Middleton
Year 4:
Rosie Cooke  
Year 5:  Alisha Hall
Year 6: Vincent Charlton 
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for best attendance this week!!
Staffing 

Miss Pendleton has been called to Jury Duty after half term.  Mrs Brown (whom the children are familiar with) will cover Year 5.
Miss Gill (Reception trainee teacher) leaves us on the 3rd March to return to her studies at SCITT.  Well done and thank you Miss Gill.

Year 3 will be seeing more of Miss Mines after half term as she begins her final tecahing placement before qualifying.

Thankyou to Ms Falconer who leaves us today following working in Reception and Year 3 – good luck for the future!

Attendance and Punctuality 

Our new attendance and Punctuality Policies will be available on our website and from outside the school office from Tuesday 28th February.  Thank you to our PICs  for working with us on these policies. 

Clothing Collection for Starlight

Please remember to fill your bag with unwanted clothes and bring it to school.  Please leave it at the school gate on the morning ofTuesday 28 February.  Thank you!
Parent Consultation Afternoon

Parent Consultation Afternoons will be held on the following dates:
	Class
	Day 3.30pm – 6pm

	Reception Class
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Tues 7 and Wed 8 March

	Year 1
	Tues 7 and Wed 8 March

	Year 2
	Tues 7 and Wed 8 March

	Year 3
	Mon 6 and Tues 7 March

	Year 4
	Tues 7 and Wed 8 March

	Year 5
	TBA – following jury duty

	Year 6
	Wed 8 and Thurs 9 March


!!!Library Sessions – Rerturn to 3pm time!!!
KS1  and Reception Class library sessions take place the week after half term from 3.00pm.  Reception Class – Monday, Year 1 – Tuesday and Year 2 – Wednesday.

Please make sure you arrive promptly if you are attending,  In order to keep everyone safe we will close the door between the library and Key Stage 1 to all parents. 

Book Fair

Please come and have a look around our Book Fair, it will be based in the hall from Monday 6 March until Thursday 9 March at the following times: Monday 6 March 3.30pm – 5pm, Tuesday 7 March 3.30pm – 5pm, Wednesday 8  3.30pm – 4.30pm,Thursday 9 3.30pm – 4.30pm.
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As from 23 February you will be able to book your slot on the school website.











